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• We’ve rolled over for the new school year! 
- Teachers’ rosters will need to be reloaded in order for the students to be able to log in 

(returning students can use the same login credentials as last year once they are added to 
a teacher’s Kandoolu roster). 

- Teachers will notice a “Last Year” tab in which they can access quizzes that were given 
during the 2017-2018 school year. 

 
 

- Teachers’ quiz results from the 2017-2018 school year are hidden unless they check the 
box asking to display them. 

 
- Teachers may now see their subscription information on the “My Account” page. 
- Students and teachers will notice a “School Year” option on individual student account 

pages to view quiz results from the previous year. 
 

• The scratchpad is now available for students to use during the Game Mode! 
• We’ve made some minor bug fixes  


